Hello,
We are having our first Archive Coordinator call on Sunday October 15th. I am looking forward to participating in this call. It will be nice to hear what other Archivists are doing in their Areas. 
There are several flyers missing from our Archives over the past several years. I will be working on finding as many of these as possible.
There is so much information in the Archives. If there is something in Iowa Al-Anon you have questions about, please contact me. I would be happy to see if I can find an answer for you. 
Area Archivist
Missy Y. 


